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Subject: RE: [Ext] Request for Clarifica6on on Term Length and Term Limit of Representa6ves to the Root
Zone Evolu6on Review CommiBee (RZERC)

Date: Wednesday, September 19, 2018 at 12:32:44 PM Eastern Standard Time
From: Paul Diaz
To: Mario Aleman, Steve Sheng, Wessels, Duane
CC: Sue Schuler, Aus6n, Donna, Howard Eland

Hello, all

AWer conferring with the RySG ExCom and confirming that our rep agrees, we support Howard Eland for another year
on the RZERC. Howard has the requisite skills, and remains willing to serve. Also, a 3-yr term is consistent with what
other RySG appointees (to the CSC and SSC) have received.

We will ask the RySG for any volunteers before August 2019. Howard will be eligible for another 3-yr term if he
wants.

The RySG would appreciate a reminder sent soon aWer ICANN 65 to Sue Schuler (secretariat@rysg.info) and Donna
Aus6n ( ), our Secretariat and incoming Chair, respec6vely.

Best, P

Paul A. Diaz
Chair, gTLD Registries Stakeholder Group (RySG)
Direct:  | Mobile  | Skype: 

-----Original Message-----
From: Mario Aleman < >
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2018 5:41 PM
To: Paul Diaz < >
Cc: Steve Sheng < >; rysgsecretariat@gmail.com; Wessels, Duane < >
Subject: Re: [Ext] Request for Clarifica6on on Term Length and Term Limit of Representa6ves to the Root Zone
Evolu6on Review CommiBee (RZERC)

Dear Paul,

I'd like to follow up on the Request for Clarifica6on on Term Length and Limit of the Representa6ve from RySG to the
RZERC. Please find more informa6on in the aBached leBer sent by RZERC Chair in July. We appreciate your feedback.

---
Mario A. Aleman
Support Staff for RSSAC and RZERC
Internet Corpora6on for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN)
Mobile: 
www.icann.org <hBps://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=hBp-
3A__www.icann.org&d=DwIGaQ&c=FmY1u3PJp6wrcrwll3mSVzgvbPSS6sJms7xcl4I5cM&r=EIZsRD5HkaWrY-
IOAapEBdyRwuZLXAVNnDN6t_SaXlQ&m=M9hOqNlypyd26JyQFi6WFl4oswspSG-wldQYp48Ol6g&s=q9VgD-
DvLeqIB7M8qB6dZv5ISVuGmnM6nLW8uGsiKVI&e=>
On 7/26/18, 3:20 PM, "Wessels, Duane" < > wrote:

    Paul,
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    Please find aBached a leBer reques6ng clarifica6ons regarding the appointment of GNSO's representa6ve to the
RZERC.
    
    Thank you in advance,
    Duane W., RZERC Chair
    
    
    
    
    




